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Students and faculty in the Department of East Asian Studies held a meeting on the 8'h of August 2013 

to condole the passing away of Air Commodore Jasjit Singh. The Head of the Department recalled his 

connection with the-Department over the last few years as someone who was committed to mentor and 

train a younger generation of scholars in the essential concerns of Indian strategic thought. Air 

Commodore Jasjit Singh was generous in his encouragement of our students for whom he 

conceptualized a special programme at CAPS. He readily, and enthusiastically, involved so many of our 

students in the work of his Centre who now think of him as an integral part of their experience. The 

Department's academic interaction with him was always fruitful, thought provoking and we value , 
deeply, his ability to  bridge the distance between the policy and academic community. 

The Department resolved to honour and sustain the academic values and concerns of Air Commodore 

Jasjit Singh. 

(Anita Sharma) 
Head of the Department 


